event planned by the [IUPAC Committee on Chemistry Education

(CCE). The 18th conference in the series will be held 3-8 August,
2004, in Istanbul, Turkey. In 2006, the event will be held in Korea.
CCE plans to identify possible hosts for the 2008 venue by the time of
the conference in Istanbul. The CCE will make a final decision on the
location at IUPAC’s General Assembly in Beijing in 2005.

The International Conference on Chemical Education is a biennial

A letter expressing interest should be sent to Peter Atkins, CCE
chairman, by 15 July 2004; e-mail <peter.atkins@lincoln.ox.ac.uk>.
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